ESTHER LEAH KAPLAN M.ED.

91 BRUNSWICK AVENUE
TORONTO, ONTARIO
MS5S 218
PHONE (416) 923-5021

February 1, 1985

Jeff Rosen,

Canadian Jewish News,
562 Eglinton Ave. East,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Jeff,

I was very pleased to read the article about me and my work in
marriage counselling and family mediation which you wrote in the Canadian
Jewish News.

I feel that you reported the process of family mediation and its
status in our society most accurately. Your support (and that of the CJN)
for this relatively new and much-needed alternative to adversarial divorce
is most appreciated.

On behalf of all the children of divorce, whose parents read the
article and will choose family mediation , I thank you .

Yours sincerely,

duther, KopoborD

Esther Leah Kaplan

MEMBER: ONTARIO ASSOCIATION FOR FAMILY MEDIATION



